
 

 

Riverside is participating in the 2022 Community Visioning program. The 
goal of the program is to develop a landscape plan that will graphically 
illustrate the vision for Riverside. You are invited to see the new ideas 
created this summer.   

Some of the areas that have been addressed in these plans include Hwy 
22/downtown improvements, Ella Street intersection improvements, boat 
launch amenities, and parking/traffic flow improvements at the 
elementary school. 

Please plan to attend on September 11 from 10:00am-2:00pm at the 
shelter house in Hall Park during Shop the Park. This is 
your opportunity to discuss the proposed projects with 
local committee members, the design team, and Trees 
Forever staff. 
 

Please join us... 

What: Presentation of Visioning Final Concepts 
When: Sunday, September 11, 10:00am-2:00pm 
Where: Hall Park Shelter House – Shop the Park 

                    
Questions? Contact Christine Yancey, (319) 648-3501 or cityadmin@riversideiowa.gov 


